
From the Principals… 

Dear OB Family, we miss you so much! We are very proud of the 
work you are doing at home with your children. Learning in a 
school building with a classroom and a teacher is very 
different than learning at home with adults and/or older 
siblings and using all that technology has to offer! Thank you 
so much for hanging in there with us. We appreciate all the 
feedback we are receiving. Keep it coming! We hope 
everyone is able to get out and get some sunshine this 
weekend. 

Talk soon, 

Dr. Taggert and Dr. Riesenmy 

PTO News 

We miss our OB Family!  Stay safe and healthy! 

Special Teacher Experiences and Parent Sign Up Parties 
Parent Parties and Teacher Experiences that you signed up for at the Parent Social in February or online 
thereafter, are on hold for now. We will work with teachers and families as the circumstances change to 
reschedule these to a later date. Thank you! 
  
OBPTO Meeting Monday, April 6 
We will be having an OBPTO Board Meeting as scheduled next Monday, April 6 at 6:00 pm via ZOOM.  
Please join us!  We will be sending out ZOOM details for the meeting prior to the meeting via OBPTO 
mailchimp. 
  
The OBPTO Needs You! 
Each year, the OBPTO must recruit new board members to fill positions of those members who have 
timed out in their role or moved on. We would love to hear from or chat with anyone in our community 
who is interested in joining our board for the 2020-2021 school year. If you have an interest or know 
someone who would be a great candidate for the OBPTO board please reach out to us at 
oldbonhommepto@gmail.com.  

1

April 
6 PTO Meeting via ZOOM, 6 p.m.  

Beginner Chess via ZOOM, 4 p.m. 

8 Experienced Chess via ZOOM, p.m. 

13 Beginner Chess via ZOOM, 4 p.m. 

15 Experienced Chess via ZOOM, 4 p.m. 

20 Beginner Chess via ZOOM, 4 p.m. 

22 Experienced Chess via ZOOM, 4 p.m. 
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Show Choir Fundraiser 

Dear Old Bonhomme Families, 

Due to the delayed start to the 2020-21 St. Louis Cardinals’ Baseball season, our Monday, April 20 "Old 
Bonhomme Night at the Ballpark” with an on-field Show Choir performance has regrettably been 
cancelled. All tickets that were purchased online through the PTO have been refunded and any checks 
that were given to the parent volunteer, Courtney Swillinger will be destroyed.  Thank you for your 
patience and understanding during this difficult time.  

Yearbook deadline extended to April 10 

Dear Parents, 
In an effort to boost school pride and strengthen our community during this difficult time, we are excited 
to announce that Wagner has extended the deadline to purchase a yearbook for families who have not yet 
had the chance to order.  If you already ordered a yearbook, no need to do anything.  If you would still 
like to place an order, go to: sales.yearbookmarket.com, and type the school name in the search bar. If you 
have any questions pertaining to the yearbook, please email Wagner at info@wagnerportraitgroup.com.   

Fourth Grade Baby Pics 

Parents, please email your fourth grader’s baby picture, to Courtney Swillinger at: 
Cswillinger@hotmail.com so they can be included in a special graduation video. 
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http://sales.yearbookmarket.com/?fbclid=IwAR0A6biBaIBGwHS-22-dVittXRDwwfckKbG7IF-Pa-6CDHO1effT3ZKrN_U
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http://www.laduefoundation.org/
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